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OFFICERS 2013/2014 

 
President:  Larry Holly 

 
President-Elect:  Charlie Guidry 

 
VP/Bingo:  Don Sutton 

 
Past President:  Sharon Darmon 

 
Secretary:  Ursula Rushing 

 
Treasurer:  Maureen Jouett 

Service to Our Community 

Since 1955 

Mar Birthdays 

Jerry Dugger……………. 

Robin Crouse....………… 

Peggy Murphey…………. 

Richard Jouett…………... 

John Fisher……………… 

Angenet Wilkerson……...

 3 Mar  

 9 Mar 

11 Mar 

19 Mar 

23 Mar 

29 Mar 

James Garvin.………… 

Mark Hyde…...………. 

  1 Mar 

21 Mar 

Mar Anniversaries 

Board of Directors 

 
Kathy Clark-Jones 

Kenneth Murray 

Peggy Murphey 

Geraldine Lorio 

Barbara West 

Mark Hyde 

Meeting! 
General membership meet every 

Monday (Except Holidays) at Noon 

and BOD meet every 3rd Monday 

of each month, 1pm at the Yank 

Sing Restaurant, CTE,  Killeen, 

TX.   

 Calendar Events 
Mar 10: Mr Stu McClennan, 

City Support Services. 

♦Mar 17:  Ms Annette Locksinger 

will discuss “Killeen Area Herit-

age Association” 

Mar 24: KISD YOS will be hon-

ored with parents and staff in at-

tendance. 

Mar 27: National Exchange Club 

103rd Birthday Celebration. 

Mar 27: Exchange Club will 

honor one Killeen High School 

Senior with the “Teresa Young 

Scholarship Award” at KISD an-

nual scholarship award ceremony. 

The event will be held at Central 

Texas College auditorium. Time: 

5:30 pm. 

♦Mar 29: 4th Annual QCRFAC 

Motorcycle Rally. Registration 

8:30 - 10:00 am, Gatesville, TX 

Club  

Election 

► Annual club elections 

will be held on Mar 31. 

Ballots will be distribut-

ed on 10 Mar 14. Please 

consider one the follow-

ing positions, President-

Elect, Secretary, Treas-

urer, and three positions 

for Board of Directors. 

 
 

QUOTE OF TODAY 

Be sure to taste 

your words be-

fore you spit 

them out! 
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Website: www.killeenexchangeclub.org or P.O. Box 1116, Killeen, TX. 76540-1116 

District website:  
www.texasdistrictexchange.org 

 

National website:  
www.nationalexchangeclub.org 
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Left to right, President Holly, Exchangites Ms Jan Morgan, Ms Carroll Smith, and Ms Christa Hudson were presented their Certifi-

cate of membership in the Exchange Club of Killeen, Texas. Additionally they received their Exchange and Child Abuse pins. 

Summary, BOD Meeting 

Board of Directors meets every 

third Monday of each month. 

During Feb 17, 2014 the fol-

lowing issues were discussed 

and some were approved by the 

board. Membership: three new 

applications for membership 

were approved; Jarrod Young, 

Reyna Dockroy, and Frank La-

Grange. All three were spon-

sored by Dick Young. Ameri-

canism: Mark Hyde report that 

the next Freedom Shrine dedi-

cation is schedule for May 14 

at Pathway Center beginning at 

3pm. Political Forum for KISD 

and City of Harker Heights will 

be April 21, 2014. Killeen Dai-

ly Herald will host a Killeen  

Save the Date  

April 14, 2014 

11:30am 

“Golden Deeds 

Recipients 

Luncheon” 

Yank Sing 
Restaurant 

Political forum at the Civic & 

Conference Center on April 7, 

14. BOD recommends that we 

team up with KDH for future 

local elections. Community Ser-

vice: In lieu of flowers for Di-

rector Jim Rudd, family request-

ed that funds be donated to Cop-

peras Cove Education Founda-

tion. Dick Young made a dona-

tion of $50.00 that will be sent 

to that foundation. President 

present a draft proposal of 

Spouse Membership and asked 

the BOD to review/discussion at 

our next meeting. Jarrod and 

Dick Young presented a pro-

posal for a joint fundraiser in 

conjunction with “Celebrate 

Killeen’. BOD agreed.  


